
 
 
 
California Adult Education Program (CAEP) leadership has identified a diverse and 
representative group with impressive expertise and insight on adult education's role in 
supporting immigrant integration. 
 
In carrying out the requirements of California Assembly Bill 2098, this group will 
develop recommendations for a set of immigrant integration measures that consortia 
may use to document adult education's contributions to this important population, and 
by extension their families, communities and the state as a whole.  
 
Our goal is to facilitate a transparent and dynamic process. Meetings will begin 
next month and run through May. Here is the workgroup roster. 
 
 

https://legiscan.com/CA/text/AB2098/2017?utm_source=Jan.23%2C+2019+eNewsletter+&utm_campaign=10.25+newsletter&utm_medium=email
https://caladulted.org/DownloadFile/740

